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The school celebrated World Book Day
yesterday. The children have been
involved in sharing their favourite books

all week and teachers have been reading
to different classes all week. The
vouchers that children have been given
can be used at selected book shops. Can
| suggest that parents visit Red Lion Books
to support our local independent book

sellers.  Learning conferences will be
taking place next week. The online
booking system seems to have worked
well again this year. Appointments will be

timed 15 minutes and the school bells will

ring to signal the end of the meetings; as

feedback from both parents and staff was

very positive. Have a good couple of
weeks.
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The children will be taking part in a
concert in the final week of term. Infant
children will be singing with Year 6
children on Wednesday 29 ™ and Thursday
30™ March in the afternoon from 2pm.
Key Stage 2 children will be singing at
6pm on both nights. Letters have gone
home to parents about the event and the
office will be handing out tickets. Please
keep the date free in your diaries.
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| would like to politely remind families
that dogs are not allowed on the school
playgrounds. | would also ask that
families do not stand by the school gates
with their dogs either, as some of our

children and families are scared of them.
Please remind your children not to go out
of the school gates without you at the end
of the school day.
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The Governors are aware that the school

has been in the local press and an online

petition has been started. At this stage it

is inappropriate for the school to make

any comments. Once the school has

concluded its processes it will notify

parents of what has been taking place.

We thank you for your patience during

this difficult time for all of the school

staff.

5bbt Uggt

We all had an excellent day on Thursday
2" March because it was World Book Day.
Everyone had to dress up as their
favourite book character. We also told our
classes about our favourite books and
brought them in.

Lots of fantastic work was shared in a
special assembly yesterday afternoon.

By Matthew Davey, Johnny Rudkins &
Alexander Loukin

This week all the classes have looked at

particular books: -

The Early Years1 The Enormous Crocodile
Ueaqﬂ'bl@flfgglggzr g $ Ecmpeco6q
Medicine

Year 21 The Magic Finger & The BFG

Year31 Ecmpecdéqg K_ptcjjmsqg Kcl
Year 41 Charlie and the Chocolate Factory
(Continue&d on p:
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Year 57 Looked at the biography of Roald
Dahl

Year 671 lllustrated alternative covers for
Roald Dahl books

Well done to everyone for such an

amazing effort with their costumes. It

was a tough decision but here are the

winners for the costume prize, which was
A3 “mmi rmicl,

Theo Stalham T RSJW
Hector Mangwana i RDB
Kitty Atkins i 1MA/RP
Edward Robinson i 1LLB
William Stych i 2SMR
Beau Bonnetti 2LE/JG

Nia Wright T 3MR

Ali Aundrill 7 3ND/LB
Aaron Burrell - Sawardi 4SW
Eva Keightley 1 4LO

Alfie Smith 7 5FN

Ben Skinneri 5DW

Aidan Burrell - Swardi 6SM
Hector Coldwell 7 6CK

Congratulations also to Albert Hough in
Year 2 for receiving a tweet from the
author of his favourite book.
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Due to unforeseen circumstances we have
had to re -arrange this drop in afternoon
to Monday 6 ™ March at 2.30pm in the
Infant Library.

LAEf 7itg AiUg
A reminder that we will be holding our
ever popular cake sale on Friday 10th

March after school in the Infant
Playground. Thank you in advance to
Years 2 & 5 who will be providing the
cakes.

Please bring in any cakes that morning
and put in the Infant Library.

UbOUE CRS9yt Sy
It was lovely to see some of the children in
their Rainbow, Brownie, Guide, Beaver,
Cub & Scout uniforms on Thursday 22
February. Thinking Day celebrates the
birthdays of Lord & Lady Baden Powell
who set up the Guide & Scout movement.
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The Foundation Stage children have been
busy learning about animals as their topic

this half term. Last week we focussed on
pets and we were lucky to have two
special pets visit us in our classrooms.

On Wednesday Indi Ketley brought his
stick insect to school to spend the day
with us. Indi enjoyed showing it to the
class and the children were all very
interested to see what a stick insect
looked like. We found out that stick
insects like to eat brambles and we
observed that its legs looked like leaves,
which made it very well camouflaged.
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Archie came to visit both classes. The
children sat beautifully and listened to
Mrs Bain tell them all about the type of
foods that Archie likes to eat and the toys
he likes to play with. Both classes had
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lots of interesting questions to ask and
very much enjoyed watching Archie play
on the carpet with his toys.
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The Foundation Play will be on Friday 17 ™
March at 9.30am.

Due to restricted space in the Infant Hall

we request that there are no prams/
pushchairs taken into the hall and there
are no more than 2 parents/carers per
child to come along and watch the play.
1AEf Fizljg0O Fnn _ 0
The PSA will be holding an Easter Egg
Hunt after school on Friday 31 %' March.

AGUyEDBn £dzi OEz f1i 9
Sorry for the delay in sharing the results
for January. February whizzed by so
quickly!

To achieve the award, the children must
go on Sumdog and play independently
during the month. There is no set
amount of time they need to play for so it
can be as little or as much as they can.
The children need to take their time and
answer questions carefully rather than
rushing to complete lots of questions.

The children that achieve 95% and above
accuracy over the month will have their

names printed in the newsletter the
following month.
KS1 Awards
Reggie- Lee H Jayden M
Imogen M Prisha B
Edward T Ben M
Mia G Katherine B
Isla B Ruby B
Amelia A Husbaan A
Edward R Alfie M
Matthew E ZoeJ
Dua M
KS2 Awards
Toby R William B
Evie- Rose E Naomi S
Rachel S Oliver P
Bella S Morna - Ray A
Bella A Alessandro V
Jasper H Beau M

y E]ihan_l\! Vif)let B
Hamsini S Ali U
Asmitha K Sebastian B
Joshua A

071 OA GEQs

Congratulations to all!

Remember all you have to do to take part
is to go on Sumdog using your school
login.

We will publish the February results in the
next newsletter.
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Please find attached this terms topic
overviews for your child.
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